
From: Dan Fish  
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 8:22 PM 
To: Bertoline, Justin <Justin.Bertoline@ventura.org> 
Subject: Case LUl0-0003, Pacific Rock Mine  
  
Dear Ventura County Resource Management Agency, Planning Division, 
 
I am writing as a concerned citizen and resident of Palermo Neighborhood, in Dos Vientos, in objection 
to Pacific Rock’s application to extend operating days/hours and expand operations of the Pacific Rock 
Quarry in Camarillo.  As a resident living on Via Sandra, my specific concerns include: 
 
1.) Increased noise from incremental heavy equipment operation and use of explosives (causing shock 
and vibration) 
 
2.) Increases in the generation of dust from the expansion and extension of operating hours, days, and 
inclusion of concrete/asphalt recycling operations 
 
3.) Light pollution and nuisance caused by the operation of incremental light plants for extend period of 
time and days 
 
4.) Potential destabilization of the hillside caused by the expansion 
 
Thank you for taking this into consideration in the permitting process, and for preserving the quality of 
life for residents in the surrounding area. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dan Fish 
 




